We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all those who attended the try-outs. We understand that this process is challenging for players, parents, and coaches, but we assure you that we have conducted thorough evaluations.
To those players who were not successful this time, we want to express our sincere appreciation to you and your families for your active participation and dedicated efforts. While we understand the disappointment, we strongly encourage you not to lose heart and to continue honing your skills. We highly recommend engaging in development skills programs in the coming year to enhance your abilities and expand your knowledge. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to congratulate the following young women who have successfully made the first cut for the softball team. If you find your number listed below, please note that attendance at all practices is mandatory, unless you have received prior approval for an excused absence.
THE FOLLOWING PLAYERS HAVE BEEN CHOSEN IN THE 1ST CUT FOR LADY REBELS SOFTBALL TEAM.
1, 2, 3, 5, 7, 8, 11, 12, 13, 14, 16, 17, 26

IF YOUR NUMBER IS ABOVE YOU WILL NEED TO JOIN THE FOLLOWING REMIND APP CODE  @9cdb4eg 
This is how we will stay in contact with you.  
